The Rotary Club of Union
1032 Woodland Avenue
Union, New Jersey 07083
January 31, 2023

Ms. Marissa McKenzie, President
Township of Union Board of Education
2369 Morris Avenue

Union, New Jersey 07083

Dear Ms. McKenzie,

The Rotary Club of Union would like to hold a Family Fitness Festival on May 13,
2023. The festival will consist of fitness instructors donating their time to teach
various fitness classes such as Zumba, Pilates and Yoga. There will be other family
friendly activities for those attending. We would also hope to have food trucks

available for the families who attend the classes.

Hopefully, we would be able to use some of the athletic fields adjacent to the

high school which, as of this time, are available.

The Rotary Club will work with Dr. Ed Boffa and the students from the Union High
School Interact Club to have age-appropriate activities for children run by the

Interact students.

Rotary would not charge for this event but would run it as a “donation only”



event. Please note that all of the proceeds raised during the event will be

donated to the family of the student at Washington School who is battling cancer.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me on my cell phone at

908-591-9162 or on my email at kathleenarminio@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Kathy Arminio

Kathleen Arminio
Rotary Club of Union President



